
IT’s Official!
Voted Best Margarita in Town.

Thank You
We feel privileged to be serving our Minneapolis community and 
are humbled and grateful for the outpouring of support we 

have received during the Minneapolis St. Paul magazine’s 
March’s Margarita Madness contest. In honor of being voted 

the Best Margarita in town by it’s readers, we will be donating a 
percentage of profits from all Primero Impacto Margarita sales 

through the end of April to Jack's Basket, a non-profit that 
celebrates babies with down-syndrome. 

 ~ Muchísimas gracias. Rebecca


